
from the desk of  
 

Leymah R. Gbowee  
Plum Village, Republic of France 
 
ATTN: Bro. Phap Lai 
 
Date: October 5, 2017 
 
Dear Bro. Lai, 
 
With Compliments! 
 
I write to kindly make an appeal to all humanitarian organizations and 
well-meaning individuals to provide medical aid for a very Strong Peace-
Builder; Madam Annie F. Nushann. Madam Nushann is the head of Peace 
Huts in Liberia, an establishment making tremendous contributions to the 
sustenance of peace at the community level in Liberia and other parts of 
the Africa.  
 
She has been ill for over Seven (7) months now; has been treated in Liberia 
at many clinics and hospitals. It was identified at one of such visits that 
there was fluid under her Right Lung. Surgeries were performed here in 
Liberia and even in Ghana to extract the fluid, many other laboratory and 
radiology examinations have also been conducted to ascertain her exact 
diagnosis but her condition has still not improved.  
 
She is expected to travel to Botswana for advanced check-up and 
treatment, which will cost about US$10,000.00. With the prevailing 
situation in Liberia, her family and relatives are unable to financially 
underwrite this cost. Therefore, I am appealing for generous donations 
toward saving the life of a Peace Heroine.  
 
Thanks so much and I look forward to hearing favorably from you. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Leymah R. Gbowee 
2011 Nobel Peace Laureate 


